
WEST WARREN-WARREN WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

5783 W 950 N 

WARREN, UTAH 84404 

801-731-1702  

www.westwarrenwtr@gmail.com   

 

 

 

On Behalf of: Cliff Bell 

 

                                                                                  October 3, 2017 

 

To:  Ronda Kippen 

 

            The West Warren and Warren Water Improvement District will supply culinary 

water to the Fall Widow (phase 2) Sub Division located on 7900 West in West Warren, 

Utah. 

 

            The main culinary water line supplying this construction was installed 12 years ago 

and continues to be a secure and viable conveyer of water.  No new construction or 

addition to this line has taken place. 

 

            Following construction of this sub division, the above mentioned water district will 

continue to maintain this line and will also assume responsibility for the newly installed 

service meters from the main water line and including the meter and meter assembly.  The 

home owner assumes responsibility for the water service from the meter to the home. 

 

           Should you have questions or comments, please contact Connie Judkins, district 

clerk, at the above phone number or email  address. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      Connie S. Judkins 

      District Clerk 

                     

 

 

 


